
    
 
 

INDUSTRY NOTICE 2013-5 
Date: January 22, 2013 
 

San Antonio Regional Office Relocation 
 
The Texas Department of Banking’s San Antonio Regional Office is relocating to 2700 NE Loop 
410, Suite 616, San Antonio, Texas 78217 effective February 1, 2013. The office telephone and 
fax numbers remain the same. All parties responsible for sending correspondence to the regional 
office should take note of the new address.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Regional Director.  
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